
Following today’s penalty judgment of the Bishop’s Disciplinary Tribunal for the Diocese of Winchester regarding the Revd Dr Stephen Sizer, the

Archbishop of Canterbury said:

“I note the findings of the Bishop’s Disciplinary Tribunal for the Diocese of Winchester regarding the Revd Dr Stephen Sizer and his subsequent

prohibition from licensed ministry in the Church of England. It is clear that the behaviour of Stephen Sizer has undermined Christian-Jewish

relations, giving encouragement to conspiracy theories and tropes that have no place in public Christian ministry and the church. I renew my call

for the highest possible standards among ordained ministers of the Church of England in combatting antisemitism of all kinds.”
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